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ROAD CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
 

For Immediate Release: Wednesday, August 23, 2023 

  

County Roads to be Sealed  

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that Pavement 

Technology, Inc. will be applying reclamite surface treatment to 

the following County and Township Roads: 

County Road 29; County Road 119; County Road 120;             

County Road 125; County Road 270; Township Road 46 

  Tentative starting date is Wednesday, August 30, 2023, work will 

be completed by Saturday September 02, 2023, weather 

permitting. 

 
These roads will be under construction between the hours of 7:00 A.M. and 
5:00 P.M. each day.  Sections of the roadways will be closed to all but local 
traffic as the work progresses.   
 
Residents are asked to use the alternate routes and use caution when 
traveling through these work areas. 
 
The product is designed to seal the surface extending the life of the new 
pavement. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation during the construction and we apologize for 
any inconvenience. 
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